
The Student Council are launching “The Shoebox Appeal 2022” 

 

The newly elected Student Council members are proposing to run many 

initiatives throughout the year.  

We are excited to launch our first initiative “The Shoebox Appeal”. We are 

encouraging students, if finance permits, to fill up a shoebox to donate to the 

appeal. If however, it may not be possible to fill a complete shoebox, we are 

asking if you have anything suitable to fill a shoebox, please bring it into Ms. 

Deschenes’s classroom in Room 9 any morning after Tutor and the Student 

Council will fill up shoeboxes with your proceeds.  

 

This is an opportunity to share a little joy and excitement with children who live 

in circumstances where these feelings can sometimes be in short supply. 

More information and some stories is available at Team Hope Shoebox Appeal 

This year, you can donate using this payment facility to fill virtual or physical 

shoeboxes or part thereof. The minimum donation through the App is €5. 

Every €20 donated will allow Team Hope’s partners in Africa and Eastern Europe 

to purchase items for shoeboxes locally, which will then be packaged and 

delivered directly into the hands of children. 

If you would like to build a shoebox please follow the steps below. 

1. Wrap a box 

2. Decide who your gift is for, a girl or boy aged between 2-14 

3. Fill your box with lovely gifts using items from the 4W’s list. (see below for 

the 4 W’s) 

4. Add €4 to help get your box to a child and use an elastic band to secure the 

box. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.teamhope.ie/christmas-shoebox-appeal/


 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The deadline for dropping shoeboxes of items for the 

shoeboxes to Ms Deschenes Room is Friday 21st October. 

Each shoebox must be accompanied with €4 for transport 

and associated administration costs. We really appreciate 

your generosity and kindness. 

 

Scoil Mhuire Student Council 


